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Hello from the Snack Bar! 

 

Well, it’s getting to be that time again to start thinking about the show and snack bar.  We 

thought it would be smart to let all of you know the things that we will be needing for the snack 

bar during Show Week and the performances.  We would appreciate all of the donations and 

help you can give.  All of the money raised at the snack bar goes right back into KU.  The more 

donations we get, the more money we raise for the amazing programs that are offered.  It takes a 

village to put on such wonderful shows!   

 

Here’s a list of the food and drinks that we would love in donations:  

15 cases of water bottles 

Gatorade, small bottles in cases 

Candy bars 

12 packs of soda, all varieties 

Snack bags of chips, crackers and cookies 

Granola bars with and without nuts 

Hebrew National hot dogs and hot dog buns 

Uncrustables (Costco boxes) 

Costco muffins in all varieties 

Croissants 

Fruit snacks 

Individual trail mix bags 

Large container of Iced Tea mix 

Large container of Lemonade mix 

** ICE– We need bags of ice daily– Every dressing room has at least 1 cooler, this makes it so all 

performers have access to cold water bottles at all times, as well the large coolers that keep 

snack bar items fresh and cold. Unfortunately this is not an item that we can bring in the amount 

we need for the week ahead of time. Therefore we need a few volunteers to bring in a couple of 

bags of ice each day we are in the theatre.  

Please consider adding 2 bags of ice to your donations list! Our snack bar team will be very 

grateful! 

 

Volunteer Duties: 

We will need help with set up this year too!!! 

We will be asking for volunteers to be at the snack bar each day/night shift 

Dinner duty for each meal which includes serving and cleaning up the meal. 

 

Thank you in advance for your help and donations.  You really make this adventure a great 

experience!!!  Please feel free to email me with questions or if you are able to volunteer. 

 

Sincerely, 

KU Staff 

 

Kids Unlimited, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization 


